Batey, Dekova T.

From: Batey, Dekova T.

Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2019 4:57 PM
To: drgilland@gmail.com

Cc: Bryant, Kristen

Subject: David Gilland Sep22 BPAB resignation email
Importance: High

David Gilland, Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Board (BPAB) member:

Your Sunday, September 22, 2019 BPAB resignation email notice has been received and processed with the City of
Gainesville Clerk of Commission Office on Wednesday, September 25, 2019. Thank you for your service to the
community and please consider this opportunity again as your schedule permits.

Thank you again,

Dekova Batey, Staff Liaison
Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Board (BPAB)
P.O. Box 490, M.S. 5

Gainesville, FL. 32627-0490

Phone: (352) 393-8493

Email: bikeped@cityofgainesville.org
Website: www.cityofgainesville.org/bikeped

From: David Gilland [mailto:drgilland@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, September 22, 2019 8:26 PM
To: Batey, Dekova T. <bateydt@cityofgainesville.org>

Hi Dekova,
I will have to resign from the BPAB. Please let me know what I should do to affect that. Thanks,

-David



